From: John Malet-Bates <[ EGNNEEE

Sent: 03 March 2024 11:43
To: Sam FitzPatrick
Subject: RE: HCAAC comments - 2023/4957/P at 22 Belsize Lane

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc.

Good morning (Monday) Sam, thankyou for your's.

We think Objection is reasonable.

The colour of new material should harmonise with the context, whether of the host building or the setting,
particularly green environment.

Almost all extensions and outbuildings proposed seek to limit impact on their surroundings.

1f a bright colour such as that proposed is permitted, it could set a precedent for any local context or simply
a 'different’ appearance. We could be looking at growth of 'differences' unrelated to context, competing,
strident etc.

1 hope this is satisfactory explanation.

Best regards,

John










